In September, Amblecote Primary School is very excited to announce the launch of
'‘Amblecote Reading Champions’. {more information will be sent out in September).

In preparation for our exciting launch assembly on the first day back, we want you
to take part in our ‘Get Caught Reading’ competition.

To enter the competition you will need to take a photo of yourself reading anywhere
you like, at home, in the garden, in the paddling pool, on a plane or even on the beach
- the possibilities are endless!

Amblecote Staff will be taking part tool

The deadline for photographs to be included in the
competition is Sunday 2™ September,

The chosen winner will receive a book token as a
prize on the first day backl

Please email your photos (with your hame and class)
to us at: readingchampions@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk




